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The School Buzz
Welcome Note 
The International School of Choueifat — Ras Al Khaimah 
opened its doors to its Pre-K students this September. 
Today, the students, along with their parents and teachers, 
continue to joyfully write the story of this first year in the life of 
their school. They are learning, making friends, and certainly 
building unforgettable memories despite the challenges they 
run into every day.

Academically, we have seen our students thrive in their 
school’s first term. They showed a willingness to learn and a 
drive to succeed. Beyond academics, extra-curricular 
activities uncovered talents of all types; from ballet, 
gymnastics, and swimming, to music and art, providing our 
students with unlimited opportunities to develop into future 
contestants, competitors, and stars. The first cluster of 
school events had also just begun and started weaving 
everlasting ties engaging students with their community.

This term, we had much to celebrate, like Students’ World 
Day, Flag Day, and National Day. These events kept 
students enthusiastic and committed to giving their best. 
Appreciation Day and Zumba added a sprinkle of color and 
joy as did the fun interactive times, which allowed our 
younger learners to add healthy life styles into their daily 
activities around the school, showcasing their happiness and 
comfort in their new learning environment.
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Ghaf Tree Planting

At ISC-RAK, we encourage our students to learn and 
understand the importance of the different values that the 
community in the U.A.E is built on.

As such, our students were happy to implement what was 
discussed during several advising sessions on tolerance and 
the respect of others by planting Ghaf trees on the school 
campus in three different locations.

News & Updates

Back to School

We celebrated our students coming back to school after 
having attending classes online for some time last year. 
Our students showcased their creativity through a name tag 
activity. Students created their own name tags, and in the 
morning of the first day of school, the name tags were put 
on our first cohorts of students and their parents. Lower 
grades were given crowns and upper grades were given 
certificates of appreciation and bookmarks in celebration of 
this day.
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Flag Day 

On November 3rd, we commemorated the U.A.E. National 
Flag Day. Upon arrival to school that morning, students and 
their parents decorated their classroom boards. We also did 
the flag formation and saluted the flag with the presence of 
police officers from the Sharjah Municipality.

Students celebrated 
their pride in the 
U.A.E. by wearing 
clothes in the colors 
of the national flag. 
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STEAM Clubs

Students have the chance to join the Robotics, Electronics, or 
even the Mechatronics clubs at certain levels. These clubs 
develop their creative sides and encourage them on taking a 
new path in the world of science, technology, engineering, and 
mathematics. 

National Day 

On November 25th, we celebrated National Day at our school. 
Attendees were greeted by students with traditional foods in 
tents that showcased information on the seven Emirates, and 
a photo-booth. They toured around our art exhibition, which 
was a student-parent lead project related to the U.A.E. and the 
50th celebration.

Festivities continued with performances from students which 
included an array of speeches, poems, songs, and dances. 
Some such performances included gymnastics and ballet 
routines. The boys performed a traditional Yola dance while 
the girls sang Emirati songs and showcased a dance to the 
Expo song “This Is Our Time.”
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Healthy Lifestyle

Our students were finally able to get back into their physical 
activities again this term. One activity that was organized for 
the younger grades was a Zumba class.

Dancing and physical activity helps the students develop a 
positive attitude towards their daily challenges. The students 
showed us their moves in this energetic and mood boosting 
activity. 

Students designed a bullying 
prevention character and 
wrote a story to showcase it.

Bullying Prevention 

The students designed a bullying prevention character that 
was used as an emblem. Our team of bullying prevention 
students then created a presentation, which highlighted the 
importance of speaking up against bullying. This presentation 
was then shown to all the classes in order to remind all 
students of the severity of bullying and the impact it has.  

https://vimeo.com/653670320/1c7356f23d
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SLO® Stories
Academics and tutoring between students are a staple at 
SABIS. Many of our students this term volunteered their free 
time to help their fellow students with their studies and boost 
their marks. 

SLO®'s Management Department is comprised of students 
who are taking care of the school by making tags, entering 
SLO points, and data entry, ensuring that all students benefit 
from the work and devotion of their fellow peers. 

The Discipline Department prefects maintained the hallways 
and assigned bullying prevention prefects. Students can count 
on their prefects to keep their environment a safe space to 
learn and enjoy. 

Our Students 
preventing Verbal 
Bullying by initiating 
an "Every Word 
Matters" Campaign. 



To know more about ISC-RAK, scan 
the QR codes and follow us

https://www.facebook.com/SISALJADA
https://twitter.com/SABIS_Education
https://www.instagram.com/sisaljada/
https://vimeo.com/sabis
https://www.linkedin.com/company/sabis-international-school-aljada/?viewAsMember=true



